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Welcome!
This is the beginning of the process to prepare a Regional Park Management Plan for the Lakes District at Fairwinds. 
The Management Plan will define strategies, policies, and actions for managing the park over 10 years (2015-2025). The 
Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is leading this process. 

As new neighbourhoods are built, the developer will dedicate the parkland and build park amenities. The parkland 
and amenities will be in accordance with the Neighbourhood Plan, Phased Development Agreement (PDA), and Park 
Masterplan (see Panel 3) that were prepared and approved following an extensive public consultation process. The RDN 
will be responsible for managing the park. 

Your input on the Management Plan will influence park activities, service levels and other aspects of park operations, as 
well as park stewardship measures. 

Please fill out a survey. The survey is also available at http://www.rdn.bc.ca/

Thank you for taking part!

INTRODUCTION

Regional Park Management Plan Process
The following diagram shows the planning process for the Regional Park Management Plan. This is the first of two opportunities for 
the public to participate in the planning process. The plan is scheduled for completion in the spring of 2015. 
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